
Motor Vehicle Report 
Retrieval  
 

Requests/payment/prints for the Motor Vehicle Report for each instructor or the 
school has each instructor do it themselves.  There is a fee for the MVR and it is up to 
the school whether the school pulls the MVR and pays of they have each of their 
instructors do it. 

To obtain an MVR you will go to ksrevenue.org 

1. Hover over “Division of Vehicles and click Online Services 
2. Then you will click “Driver’s License Status Check” 
3. The report will appear, and you must pay the fee and print it at that time. 

If the instructors will be doing this themselves, then provide this to them so they have 
the instructions.   

The MVRs will then be sent to Robyn Meinholdt, rmeinholdt@ksde.org . 

Questions regarding the retrieval of the Motor Vehicle Report contact: 

Michele Chavez, Management System Analyst 
Medical/Vision Unit & Driver Education Support 
Kansas Department of Revenue 
Kansas Division of Vehicles 
 
(785) 368-8532 (desk) 
(785) 296-5857 (fax) 
Michele.Chavez@ks.gov | www.ksrevenue.org 
300 SW 29th St. 
Topeka, Kansas 66601 
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